
Tappie A Villane July 18, 2022 

Tappie, 

I am writing to let you know that as of today July 18, 2022 I am officially withdrawing 

from the Santa Rosa County District 4 Commissioners race as a write in candidate. I do this 

because I had a stroke and health issues, I have been asked by my doctor and daughters 

to do less stressful things. 

~ JJ ~ 
Harlan H Hall 

7712 Manatee St 

Navarre FL, 32566 


